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June 2, 2014

Gina Ondercin
1027 Cedar
Cheney, Washington 99004

Dear Gina, Molly, snyamncut, and the URC,

On behalf of the refuge staff, I would like to thank you for last Thursday’s Tearin’ It Up for Turnbull
Event you held in support of the refuge. We were so impressed and deeply touched with your fundraising
event. The amount of time and effort you put into this event was obvious. Your event was extremely well
planned. There were a lot of fun activities for the students, including a very fine band. The t-shirts you
made were another very nice touch. We recently had our 3™ Annual Floods, Flowers, and Feathers
Festival, so we realize how much time, effort and expense was put into yours.

It is so good to see enthusiasm and support for the Refuge. Everyone we met was extremely pleasant.
What a fine group of young adults.

Thank you again for your efforts on behalf of Turnbull.
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